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Urgent Announcement:  Adjustment Claims Overpayments 
Adjustment claims processed during the April 26, 2024, financial cycle may have overpaid.  The issue has been 
corrected.  On subsequent financial cycles starting May 3, 2024, the claim adjustments will be processed and 
overpayments will be recouped.   

Please note the following screenshot showing that providers will see a PLB segment on their Health Care 
Payment/Advice (835) with an Accounts Receivable (AR) number of 000999999999 and the amount immediately 
following.  This will have no impact on the May 3, 2024, payment. 

 

 

 


